
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSAL TO AMEND THE CODE OF 

ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF BRITT, IOWA 
 

 

 

 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

 Public notice is hereby given that there is now on file in the Office of the City 

Administrator of the City of Britt, Hancock County, State of Iowa, a proposed 

resolution to automatically increase residential and commercial water rates (Section 6-

5-8) by 3% on the first day of July of each year starting July 1, 2023. 

 

 A hearing on the final adoption of said proposal will be held at Council Chambers in 

the City of Britt, Hancock County, State of Iowa, on the 2nd day of May, 2023 at 7:00 

o’clock P.M., and any and all objections thereto must be made prior to or at such 

hearing, and at which time the final approval of said sale will be considered. 

 

 Dated this 19th day of April, 2023. 

 

 

           ______________________________ 

        Elizabeth Ibarra,  

City Administrator 
 


